
CALLING ALL ARTISTS!
Victoria Business Improvement District (BID) is bringing six giant Easter

eggs to Eccleston Yards as part of a local community competition. 

Victoria BID will shortlist one or more designs form each school taking

part. These designs will be transferred on to a Giant Egg. All shortlisted

Giant Eggs will then be exhibited in Eccleston Yards 26th March - 1st April.

Visitors can vote for their favourite and the winning egg will receive an

Amazon vouchers to put towards school equipment.

BURDETT-COUTTS SCHOOL is taking part in
THE VICTORIA BID Giant Easter egg competition

Show off your artistic flair with artwork that captures what ‘Spring’
means to you. 
Artwork must be completed on the template provided. It can be
produced in pencil, and/or paint. 

THEME

Tuesday 20th february 2024 
ENTRY DEADLINE Bring your entries to the school office or give them to the class teacher.

Please design your artwork using the Easter Egg template. 
Make sure your age, name and school is written clearly at the back.
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